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PRESS STATEMENT 

MALAYSIAN ANTI- 

CORRUPTION 

COMMISSION   
 

MACC INVESTIGATES ALLEGATIONS OF CORRUPTION INVOLVING NATIONAL AND 

INTERNATIONAL OIL AND GAS COMPANY PROJECTS 

 

Regarding allegations of corruption involving PETRONAS projects and an international oil and gas 

company that was posted on a portal recently, the Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC) 

confirmed that it has opened an investigation paper into the issue. 

 

PETRONAS has provided full cooperation to the MACC in the investigation involving the project 

worth RM399 million in Sarawak. 

 

So far, MACC has found several weaknesses in practices, systems and work procedures 

regarding the issue. Accordingly, the Commission has proposed improvements to the standard 

operating procedures (SOP) as preventive measures. 

 

MACC has also called upon any party with new information regarding this issue to come forward 

and channel it to the Commission for further investigation under the MACC Act 2009. 
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Address :Strategic Communication Division   
 Level 18, Block C, 
 Head Quarters 
 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
 No. 2, Lebuh Wawasan, Presint 7,  
 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Fax : 03-8870 0908 
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Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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